
The McElderry Community Group fully endorses the plan to convert the former 
Holiday Inn at 601 Scottsdale Drive to student accommodation.  In our view, the 

location is ideal: close to amenities, on a bus route, within walking distance of the 
university and not immediately adjacent to residential neighbourhoods.  We 

encourage the repurposing of existing buildings for this purpose and ask that you 
support the application on December 13th. 
 

Regards 
Greg Ross, Linda Davis, Michelle Wan 

McElderry Community Group 


